
 

Second hand uniform sale 

The PTA will be holding a second hand uniform sale on the 

last day of the half term, Friday 25th October. They have 

many items of ‘ preloved ‘ uniform in good condition. The 

tables/rails of clothing will be outside the Y2 classrooms, at 

the end of the day. Should the weather be inclement we will 

move into a nearby classroom. 


